
Press Release Regarding Sand Bags 

July 18, 2017 

A joint effort between the County, the City and TCID will be initiated on Friday August  04, 
2017 and continue every Friday in the month of August to pick up any unwanted Sand Bags. 

The bags have to be on the pallets so they can be picked up and disposed of at the land fill. 

You may keep the sand and we will pick up the empty bags for disposal. 

The call center will be open from 9AM to 3PM starting July 31st thru August 4th so you can 
request pick-up. 

If you are elderly or disabled you may request help to re-stack the sand bags back onto the 
pallets.  This will depend on the availability of volunteers. 

The phone number for the call center is 423-4177.


